
  

October 18, 1979 

Mr. JOhn Terry 
AUSA 
Room 3820, United States Courthouse 
Washington, D.C. 20001 

Re: Weisberg v. Kelley, et al., 
p.c. Cir. No. 79-1700 

Dear Mr. Terry: 

T leave this afternoon for Singapore and will not return 

until November 21, 1979. If you file your brief before I do 

return, I would appreciate it if you could send one copy to 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, Route 12, Frederick, Maryland 21701, so 

he will be able to read it in my absence. 

Thanking you very much for your coopegation, 

Sincerely yours, 

James H. Lesar


